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cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It May Concern,

I am apposed to RIN 3038-AC61. I do NOT want you to change to a reduction in leverage
for forex trading. Please keep leverage regulations as they currently are.

Thanks in advance for your consideration of my views on this.

Respectfully,

Ron Scott


